
 
 

 
 

Our Ref: 0014636 
 
Mr Robert Douglas 
Ambassador for Beatson Cancer Charity  
1 Glenfeshie Road 
Broughty Ferry 
DUNDEE 
DD5 3XB 
 

14th February 2025 
Dear Robert 
 
The Gordon Cowan Memorial Fund in aid of Beatson Cancer Charity 
 
On behalf of everyone at Beatson Cancer Charity, we are writing to thank you, and everyone involved with The Gordon 

Cowan Memorial Fund for raising a further £8,900.00! 
 

When added to the total reported last year, this brings your total raised to date to an outstanding: 
 

£518,869.00 
 

We very much admire the continued dedication and commitment to the memory of your friend Gordon Cowan and 
supporting the work of Beatson Cancer Charity.   
 
We look forward to joining you at 2025 The Gordon Cowan Memorial Golf Day on Monday 9th June and all that follows! 
 
We trust that this letter will assist you in securing the help of organisations to support you and the committee with this 
truly special event. 
 
As you already know, it is thanks to your continued support, we can deliver a wide range of programmes which supports 
thousands of people across the west of Scotland.  We invest in services, staff, research, and education to provide a 
better future for those affected by cancer. We aim to make the journey easier by transforming the way patients are 
cared for and the way treatment is funded. Whether it is in the hospital ward, or within the community, we believe no 
one in Scotland should experience cancer without care, without love and without hope.  
 
Once again, thank you for all that you do to support the work of Beatson Cancer Charity, and our warmest wishes are 
sent to you and the committee. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
 
 
Joyce Ross 
Partnerships Fundraising Manager 


